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To whom it may concern, 

 

Our Hindu scripture starts with a wonderful prayer: “Om bhadram karnebhihi shrunuyam 

devaha.” It means, “May we hear and see only that is auspicious.” If we ask ourselves, “What do 

we want to hear? Or what do we want to see?” The answer is coming from the World Alliance of 

Religions’ Peace Office. ‘The people on this planet are anxious to see and hear good news of the 

alliance of religions, cessation of wars and fulfillment of peace.’ 

 

HWPL, IWPG and IPYG are umbrellas where leaders from various faiths come together, having 

in-depth understanding about religion as a whole for the entire universe and humanity on a very 

wide horizon. Credit goes to the chairman, His Holiness Man Hee Lee, who made it clear in our 

minds that ‘Religions belong to the Heavens, and the World is what governs the things of the 

earth. If mankind were to face its destruction, who would be there to save us? It is the 

responsibility on the shoulders of messengers like religious leaders solely to bring religious 

conflict to an end. If we unite, God will certainly acknowledge our endeavors.’        

                 

Every one of us is indebted to these precious words. 

 

Here is what I learned after associating with the rest of the religious leaders: ‘God the creator and 

Satan the spirit of betrayal have been at war for many centuries.’ So we have to be very careful 

about what we practice and what we preach. Let us set aside biased opinions, prejudice and self-

righteous assertions altogether. Let us become real advocates of the Peace Mission and achieve 

everlasting Universal Peace. Thanks. 

 

Yours Truly, 

 
Nikhil N. Trivedi 
Hindu Priest 
2/23/16 
 


